
April 7, 2020 
 
 
We are happy to report that the Weston Emergency Communication Center is staffed and fully 
functional at this time.  Our 911 and routine phone numbers are up and fully operational in the 
same capacity as prior to the shift to Redding. Thank you to First Selectman Julia Pemberton, 
Chief O’Donnell, Communication Director Schnell and all of the Redding Dispatchers for your 
mutual aid and support over the past 10 days.  Your true professionalism and dedication to 
public safety were evident as you stepped up to help your neighbors in a time of extreme need! 
 
Thanks, 

 
Joseph Miceli 
Sergeant 
Weston Police Department 
Technical Investigation Unit - SW CT 
P. 203.222.2626 
 


